
Come see a festival of  jack-o-lanterns carved
by the community while enjoying cider and
donuts. FREE and open to the public!

Friday, October 28th at the Adams Visitor Center,
5:00pm-7:00pm. We'll provide the tools and cleanup,
you decorate the pumpkins! We'll have a limited amount
of free pumpkins on hand for those who don't have one
to carve, but you're also welcome to BYOP. Donated
jack-o-lanterns will be accepted at this time as
well.

Saturday, October 29th and
 Sunday, October 30th

5:30pm-7:30pm
Adams Visitor Center

Come carve with us!

 Adams Events Committee 
present

Call the Adams Visitor Center at (413) 743-8333
or email contactmillcity@gmail.com for more

info


